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Background 

The Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) found that there were a large number of importers of 
electric cable which falls under tariff classification code 8544.49.20 (statistical code 41).  The certain 
polyvinyl chloride (PVC) flat electric cable which is the subject of this investigation (“the goods”) 
represent only a subset of all cable products imported under that code. 

On 6 November 2014, the date of initiation of the above investigation, the Commission contacted the 
eight importers which each represented at least 0.5% of the total volume of all electric cables imported 
under tariff classification code 8544.49.20 (statistical code 41).   

For those importers that indicated that they did import the goods, the Commission requested their 
participation in the investigation by completion of an Importer Questionnaire, which requested 
information as to: 

 supplier details; 

 imported goods (including cost to import and sell);  

 forward orders; and 

 Australian sales. 
 
The due date for responses to the Importer Questionnaire was set as 16 December 2014. 
 
 
Responses received 

The Commission received a partial response the Importer Questionnaire on 16 December from:  

 Electra Cables (Aust) Pty Ltd  

No other responses to the Importer Questionnaire were received by the due date. 

The Commission granted an extension of time to Electra Cables (Aust) Pty Ltd to complete the Importer 
Questionnaire, which was subsequently received on 15 January 2015.  The Commission may seek to 
visit Electra Cables (Aust) Pty Ltd to conduct verification of information provided in their response. 


